
 

 

                         Nomination Bio: 

 

Carol Arledge:   
 
I have been fortunate to be on the Harmon Ranch HOA Board of Directors for almost 5 years and I 
am currently Vice President of that Board. I hope you will vote for me. Thank you. I have been 
involved in the Yard of the Month Award since its beginning and have enjoyed meeting all of the 
great winners! We have lived in Harmon Ranch since 2007 and love it here. I hope to continue on 
the Board to help keep Harmon Ranch a great place to live!! Thank you! 
 
 


